
We want your input as the design for the Washington Center for Performing Arts (WCPA) moves 
forward. Please help us by answering the following questions. The current scope of the project is 
limited to replacing the siding; however, additional enhancements may be incorporated depending 
on the budget or if additional funding sources become available.  

1.	 What should the new face of the Washington 
Center look like?

2.	 What features should be considered to help 
advertise WCPA events and make it easier for 
patrons to find the building and its entrance?

3.	 What’s your vision for the area in front of the 
Washington Center, including the sidewalks 
and the street?

4.	 What concerns do you have regarding 
impacts on the Downtown and Washington 
Center operations during construction of this 
project?

5.	 Additional comments (more room on back) ?
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A electronic feedback form is also available 
online at olympiawa.gov/construction

Forms must be received by March 1, 2012.  
Mail to 

City of Olympia, Public Works 
Attention Andrea
PO Box 1967
Olympia, Wa 98507
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